
 

 

 

 5 December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 

 

On Thursday 8 December 2022, Notley High School and Braintree Sixth Form will be 

supporting Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day by encouraging our staff and students 

to wear a Christmas Jumper in place of their usual school blazer.  Students are reminded that 

that Christmas jumper day is a full school uniform day, with the addition of a Christmas jumper 

(in place of, or as well as a blazer). 

 

Students are asked to make a voluntary donation of £1 or whatever they can afford with all 

funds supporting Save the Children’s work in helping children build a better future.   This year 

will be twice as good, as for every £2 that the school donates to Save the Children, the 

Government is paying the charity £2 also.  You can make the donation through ParentPay or 

bring in the money on the day. 

We hope that as many of our students as possible get involved in Christmas Jumper Day. 

Thank you for your ongoing support to all our charity events. 

Yours faithfully 

  

M. M Gladen 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


